Brazeau Dive Team

Meeting Minutes
12071 Parkway Road
Pound, W1 54161

March19.2025 March 26, 2025 rescheduled due to snow
6:30 p.m. Training at Fire Station 1 (Parkway|and County Z)
Meeting to follow

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 by Keith following training on the new motor. All
members present signed in (Keith Scray, Tom Jones, Patrick Ahlgrim and Angie Ahlgrim)
and the Pledge of Allegiance took place.

The minutes from the February meeting were approved as read following a motion by
Tom and a second by Patrick. Keith provided the financial report, indicating there have
been no changes since the last meeting.

For old business, the Kelly Lake milfoil project is still being planned and Keith will
continue to attend Sportsman’s Club meetings to stay informed.

For new business, ice conditions at Kelly Lake are still very good. Keith will monitor and
let us know a date that works for an ice dive yet this year. We went through dive
equipment and discussed spaces in the truck. All members are requested to label their
equipment to be sure it is easy to organize after trainings and dives. The Dive Team was
requested by Tricia Zietler to attend the Marinette Breakfast on the Farm on June 22
from 8:00 a.m. to noon with the dive truck.

The next meeting date of Wednesday, April 16t was set with training to start at 6:30
p.m. and the meeting to follow.

A motion was made by Patrick and seconded by Tom to adjourn and the motion carried.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:47 p.m.

Minutes approved 4.23.25
Submitted electronically by Angie Ahlgrim 5.2.25




